
The Ark Explorers

Welcome to what we hope will be an enjoyable and rewarding involvement with Explorer Scouting. Please read through this information, which hopefully will provide all the information you need. 

Explorer Scout Leader (ESL):

Steven Ward - 


mobile: 622135454


Email: arkexplorers@hotmail.co.uk

Facebook: we have our own facebook page for members…..search ARK EXPLORERS.


Explorer Scouts Website: www.arkexplorers.weebly.com

Group Website for 1st Fuengirola Scout Group: www.fuengirolascouts.com
Assistant Explorer Scout Leaders (AESL):

Ben Taplin

Matthew Jones

Meetings

We meet on Friday evenings in the Ark Christian Fellowship Hall, on the upper level of Las Rampas, in Fuengirola. Meeting times are 20:30 to 22:00, unless a different time is given on the programme. The times may vary when we are meeting away from the HQ. 

Subscriptions

Our subs are set the same for each section of Fuengirola Scout Group and are currently set at 40 SYMBOL 8364 \f "Times New Roman" \s 10 per trimester.  We do not begin to charge subs until new members have been with us for a few weeks and have had a chance to settle. The first payment made for new members is 52 SYMBOL 8364 \f "Times New Roman" \s 10, which as well as the subs, this also covers the cost of issuing a group polo shirt.

Activities
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ctivities, so we are involved with various land-based and water based activities, including camps and expeditions. There is a progressive Award Scheme for Explorers, culminating in the Queens Scout Award - the highest award in Scouting. The programme also closely mirrors the Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme, and it is hoped that most unit members will take part in this important scheme. In addition, there are various activity awards that can also be earned.

Uniform and Investiture
We are a uniformed movement and invested members are expected to wear it when required. Explorer shirts can be purchased from a UK Scout Shop, we usually recommend www.Scout-and-Guide-Shop.co.uk who will post out your order overseas.  We expect the Explorer shirt and group necker to be worn each Friday, with the first Friday meet of each month we expect FULL uniform to be worn, which as well as the shirt and necker, black trousers/skirt and black shoes should also be worn.  A group necker and woggle is issued once the member has made their Scout promise and is invested.

Fuengirola Scout Group has a group polo shirt as part of the uniform, which is worn for various Scouting activities. 

We require that a registration form is completed by a parent/guardian, within the first month of the young person joining Ark Explorers.


